
SSCWR CGLE notification 2016: Admit card to be out soon

The Staff Selection Commission for the Western Region (SSCWR) has released a
notification for the Combined Graduate Level (Tier – 1) Examination (CGLE)
2016.

The Commission has decided to conduct the CGLE exam 2016 in the Computer
Based Mode (online) from August 27, 2016 to September 10, 2016.

The state-wise exam centres for the SSCWR CGLE computer mode 2016 are:
Maharashtra:Mumbai, Thane, Pune, Nashik, Kolhapur, Aurangabad, Ahmednagar,
Nagpur and Amravati
Gujarat: Ahmedabad, Vadodara, Surat
Goa: Panaji (Madgaon)
The admit cards for the SSC WR CGLE 2016 will be available for download soon.
Candidates are advised to check the website of the SSCWR for constant updates.

Important note:
No admit cards will be sent to the candidates by post. If the candidates are not able
to download their admit cards by August 15, 2016, they should contact the SSC
WR, Mumbai, latest by August 20, 2016 by sending an email to
examsscwr@gmail.com or rdsscwr@gmail.com

The SSCWR has also released another notification which states that carrying any
mobile phones, bluetooth devices, camera, scanner calculator (unless specified,
whether in switched off or switched on mode are strictly not allowed. Such
candidates would not be allowed to sit for the exam and be banned from taking the
examination again in the future as well.

Steps to check the SSCWR CGL exam 2016 notification:
*Log on to the official website of the SSCWR, sscwr.net
*In the centre of the main page under the heading “Candidates Alert”, click on the
CGLE notification you want to see
*You will be redirected to a new page where the notification will be displayed in a
PDF form
*Check the notification and save a copy of it to your computer


